
 
 

 
 
 

AUG’S BLOG 
Visitation Families, 
 
This is the image of the Divine 
Mercy Jesus. On Friday, students 
will be praying the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet in Church at 8:30 a.m.  
The Chaplet of Divine Mercy is a 
prayer that Jesus dictated to Saint 
Faustina, a young Polish nun, in 
the 1930s.  He directed this 
humble nun to pray unceasingly 
and to encourage others to do the 

same, attaching to its prayerful recitation a myriad of extraordinary promises.  The 
Chaplet is prayed on the beads of an ordinary rosary and may be recited in about 
ten minutes or sung using various melodies in about twenty. 
 
Blessings to our 7th grade students who were confirmed on Tuesday evening.  Thank you to the parents, 
sponsors and staff who prayed and helped prepare our students for this beautiful event.  As I remind the 
students…Confirmation is a process not an event! 
 
This week marks the end of the third trimester.  Leap Day, Feb. 29th is the last day of the 2nd trimester.  
Then we are in the homestretch! 
 
Uniform reminder:  Solid color socks must be worn, no hoodies in school, no hoop earrings and only one 
simple necklace may be worn. 
 
Students will be off on Monday, April 8th. This is a change to the calendar and will extend our Spring 
Break one day from the original schedule.  This is the day of the total solar eclipse.  For more information 
visit the NASA website - https://science.nasa.gov/eclipses/future-eclipses/eclipse-2024/where-when/ 
 
8th Grade Parents- Please send a copy of your child’s scholarship into school or email it to Holly at 
haug@olvisitation.org 
 
Blessings, 
 

 
 
 
COOK’S CURRICULUM CORNER 
We are excited to share with you the wonderful progress our first-grade students 
are making in their writing journey! This month, our young writers have been 
delving into the world of opinion pieces, expressing their thoughts on a topic close 
to many hearts: their favorite food. In their latest assignment, students were tasked 
with crafting a well-structured paragraph that included an introduction, three 
supporting details, and a conclusion.  Unsurprisingly, pizza is a crowd favorite! 
 
Khan Academy now has a kid’s version for children ages 2-8. The version for 
older students is simply Khan Academy. The app is free and helps kids with 
reading, writing, math, problem solving and motor development skills. This app is 
adaptive, which means it tracks kids’ learning levels and provides them with 
appropriate, yet challenging activities. This app is available on most devices and is 
called Khan Academy Kids.  Parents can create accounts and see their child’s 
progress as well. 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 
  3/4 ............ No School, Teacher Inservice 
  3/18-22 ..... Wellness Week 
  3/29 .......... No School, Good Friday 
  4/1-7 ......... No School, Easter Break 
  4/8 ............ No School, Solar Eclipse 
  4/29 .......... No School, Teacher Inservice 
 
 K-8 Absent/Tardy .. 513-347-2231 
 Preschool Absent ... 513-347-4450 
 Early Dismissal ...... note to teacher 
 Aftercare ................ 513-371-0371 

February 28, 2024 
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REDIKER 
All Rediker issues, primary email changes or primary household phone number changes should be 
emailed to rediker@olvisitation.org. 
 
 
CAFETERIA REMINDER 
If you know your child will be absent on a day that lunch has been ordered for them, you may cancel your 
ordered lunch up until 8:00 am daily.  Go to the ordered lunch and click on the invoice # and hit cancel.  
This helps from creating waste as well as keeping our food cost in line. 
Please make sure you are not ordering a hot lunch on the days of scheduled dentist, and or other 
appointments.  Again, you may cancel up until 8:00am daily.  Thank you for your help. 
 
 
7th GRADE PARENTS 
The ESAP Butch and Karen Humbert Scholarship is an award presented to 7th grade students who 
embody the Christian spirit of giving back and helping others.  7th graders can complete an application 
online at ESAP.org.  They are due March 1st.  Recipients are announced at the end of May. 
 
 
CODING CLUB 
Please see attached for information about Mrs. Ruberg’s March Madness Coding Club for Grades 3-5. It 
will be held on Wednesdays in March. 
 
 
YOUTH ART MONTH DRAWING CONTEST 
Design the attached worksheet.  Be creative and use different supplies!  Prizes will be awarded for the 
best designs each Friday in March. 
 
 
SUMMER ART CAMP 
Art Summer Camp 2024 registrations start now!  See attached fliers for all of the information.  Register 
today so you don't miss out on this creative and FUN week!! Email art@olvisitation.org if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
SUMMER MATH CAMPS 
Ms. Aug’s Summer Math Camp will be held July 22-25.  These camps are for incoming 2nd and 3rd 
graders. Please see the attached flyers. 
 
 
YEARBOOKS 
Yearbooks for the 2023-2024 School Year are on sale now! Yearbooks are $20 each and are available for 
purchase online at www.strawbridge.net 
1. Click Order Pictures and Yearbooks, and enter code YB29199 
2. Enter your name and email, and click Access Yearbook. 
3. Enter your student’s information, then click Submit Details. 
4. Select your product and quantity. Click View Cart to proceed to checkout. 
If you have any questions, please email ebecker@olvisitation.org 
 
 
RICE BOWLS 
Please remember to fill your rice bowls. Your donations help families in countries like Uganda, El 
Salvador, and Indonesia to access nutritious food, build sustainable livelihoods, and adapt and thrive in 
the face of climate change. Return it to school by March 22nd and help someone in need. 
 
 
CHURCH CHATTER 
Lent Schedules:  Please see the attached schedule for the Lenten season. 
 
 
PTO and SPIRITWEAR 
Spiritwear:  You can shop online at visispiritwear.weebly.com.  Any questions, please contact Nikki 
Niemann at 513-379-8478. 
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VISITATION ATHELTIC CLUB (VAC) – www.vacsports.com 
Important Dates 
·    3/1 – Last day to sign-up for Track & Field 
·    3/2 – Clean Up Day 
·    3/7 – VAC Meeting 
 
Track & Field - Sign-Ups Close March 1:  Sign-ups for Kindergarten through 8th grade track & field close 
this Friday, March 1.  Practices are 1-2 times a week starting in March; meets on Saturdays starting in late 
March through May. 
 
Clean Up Day - March 2 @ 9:0am:  Weather is looking good for our annual Clean Up Day this Saturday! 
We’ll start the day at 9:00am at the Pavilion. Please join us for a few hours or all day as we prep the 
fields, grounds, and facilities for Spring. See flyer for all the details and equipment to bring. If you have 
any equipment or uniforms that were not returned, this is also a great opportunity to drop off. 
 
Next VAC Meeting – March 7:  Please join us on Thursday, March 7 at 7:30pm in the Canteen. The 
agenda will include updates on Winter and Spring sports along with updates from our new committees for 
fundraising/social, merchandising and service projects. All our welcome! 
 
VAC Pickleball Social – Save the Date 

Save the date for this fun, adults-only event hosted by VAC. 
·    Friday, April 19 from 6:00-9:00pm 
·    More details and a sign up coming soon! 

 
VAC Social: Instagram @visiathletics - X @VACSports – FB @ Our Lady of Visitation Athletic Club 
 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
LaSalle High School: Summer camp registration is open! https://www.lasallehs.net/forms/summer-camps/ 
Future Lancer Lifting Program registration is now live! It is available to all registered students of the 
Class of 2028 and rising 8th graders, the Class of 2029! Register here for the Future Lancers Lifting 
Program https://www.lasallehs.net/quick-links/future-lancers-lifting/ 
 
Mercy McAuley High School:  Mercy McAuley Presents Spring Musical: Once Upon a Mattress (March 
22 – 24).  Tickets can be purchased at mercymcauley.ludus.com or at the door. Don’t miss this 
spectacular production!  Grade School Theatre Night is March 21 for Grades 5-8!  Admission is free, but 
registration is required at www.mercymcauley.org/mattress. 
 
5th -7th grade girls and parents are invited to get a jumpstart in exploring Mercy McAuley on Tuesday, 
April 16, from 6:30-8:30 p.m. Registration is required at www.mercymcauley.org/jumpstart. 
 
Mount Notre Dame:  Summer camp registration will open on March 1st.  Be sure to register early as 
popular camps fill quickly.  Preview camps HERE. 
 
St. Xavier High School:  St. Xavier is offering a variety of summer camps. Camps will sell out early so 
register quickly. Registration is now open at this registration link. 
https://www.stxavier.org/academics/summer-camps 
 
 
 
OTHER NEWS 
Improve Basketball Camp: Boys and girls for incoming grades 2nd - 8th.  We are now accepting 
applications for our 27th year of the improve basketball camp, on July 15th-18th. at Our Lady of Visitation.  
Register at www.improvebasketballcamp.com. 
 
High School Placement Test Prep Class:  Please see the attached flyer for the HSPT summer prep class. 
 
Youth Scholarship League: Please see the attached flyer for the Youth Scholarship League at Western 
Bowl, beginning March 24th. 
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VOLUNTEER SCHEDULE 

Date Day 
Playground 
Upper lot 

Playground 
Lower lot 

Lunchroom 
(wiping tables) 

Cafeteria 
(food service) 

3/4 M No School 

3/5 T Shannon Clifton 
Andrea Griffith Elizabeth McPherson Amanda Bruner 

Deb Tisch 
Sue Stautberg 
Bob Johnson 

3/6 W Betsy Horvath Angela Graman 
Theresa Marzhauser Kirsten Law 

Kristina Kelley 
Brandon Rainier 
Christina Yockey 

3/7 Th Shannon Hafner 
Becky Schwarz 

Sarah Lykins 
Dana Elsworth Megan Schmidt Chris Cassiere 

Matt Robbe 

3/8 F April Rischmann 
Stephanie Schiller 

Dana Elsworth 
Sarah Ray 

Shannon Clifton 
Lauren Eagan 

Sarah Re 
LeAnn Brock 

 
 
 
LUNCH MENU FOR March 4-8  
Please note, due to manufacturer shortages, menu may change. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

No School 
Teacher In Service 

Day 

-Chicken Patty   
-Seasoned Fries 
-Pickles 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

- LaRosa’s Pizza      
      (1 Slice) 
 Cheese or Pepperoni 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

-3 Way Chili  
-Oyster Crackers  
-Spaghetti 
-Shredded Cheese 
-Fruit  
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

- LaRosa’s Cheese 
        Rondos (2) 
-Pizza Sauce 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

A La Carte 

 -Chicken Patty -LaRosa’s Pizza  
       1 Slice 

-3 Way Chili 
  & Spaghetti 

-LaRosa’s Cheese  
     Rondos  (2)  

Cash can be used for milk, snacks and ice cream. Assorted bagged snacks daily for $.75. 
Ice cream for $1.50.  Milk and water for $.50, may be purchased daily with cash or online. 
 
To purchase the regular lunch or hot a la carte items, you must set up an account and order 
through https://olvlunch.ahotlunch.com/login.  Lunches must be ordered by 8:00 a.m. daily.   
Regular lunch is $4.00. Hot a la carte is $2.00. 
If your student has an appointment and will not be here for lunch, please do not order lunch for that day. 
If your student is sick or leaves early due to emergency or sickness, your account will be credited for that 
day's missed lunch.  Please note, you can always go into your account and cancel any lunch up until 
8:00am daily of the day ordered. 
 
 
 
GENERAL REMINDERS 

• If your child will be absent from school or tardy, a phone call is required by 8:30 a.m.   
The direct phone numbers to report a student absent or tardy are: 

 K-8:  513-347-2231  Preschool:  513-347-4450 
 

• If your child needs to leave school early, a note written by a parent must be given to the 
student’s homeroom teacher at the start of that same day. 
 

• For school closings and delays due to inclement weather, Our Lady of the Visitation will 
follow Three Rivers Local School District. 
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MARCH MADNESS
 CODING CLUB

3 R D - 5 T H  G R A D E

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Mrs. Ruberg's March Madness Coding Camp 

Child's name and grade:______________________________________________________
Parent email and phone #:___________________________________________________

Enclose cash or check to OLV, send to office attn: Mrs. Ruberg/Coding Camp
Questions? lruberg@olvisitation.org   

COST: $40 DUE AT TIME OF REGISTRATION

LEARN 
TO

CODE

WEDNESDAYS IN MARCH
3-4:15

MARCH 6, 13, 20, 27





Summer Art Camp 2024
Use your talents this summer to create beautiful artwork and learn new art techniques. Projects will

include clay, printmaking, painting, sculpture, book making, drawing and more!

Instructor: Mrs. Zimmerman

Who: Open to incoming 1st – 9th graders (limited to 25 students)

When: June 3rd-7th, 9:00 AM – 11:30 AM

Where: OLV Art Room (Main Building)

Cost: $100. Fee includes materials, snacks and instructions for the week. (Please

make checks payable to Our Lady of the Visitation School)

Art Show will be on Friday, June 7th at 11:15 PM. Families and friends are invited!

If you would like to participate in the Our Lady of the Visitation Art Camp, please return your fee and

the completed form below to your art teacher. After your registration is received, a confirmation letter

will be sent home in May. If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Zimmerman at

mzimmerman@olvisitation.org or 513-347-2235. Ext. 2940.

-----------------------------------------Cut here------------------------------------------------

Summer Art Camp 2024 Registration Form
I, the lawful parent or guardian of ________________________________ (“the child”), give permission for my

child to participate in the Our Lady of the Visitation Summer Art Camp and release from all liability and

indemnify the Archbishop of Cincinnati (“the Archbishop”), both individually and as trustee for the Archdiocese

of Cincinnati and all parishes within the Archdiocese, and their officers, agents, representatives, volunteers, and

employees from any and all liability, claims, judgements, cost or expenses, including attorney fees, arising out of

any injury or illness incurred by my child while participating in or traveling to or from the activity.

Parent Name: ________________________________________________________________________________

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________________________________________

Student Name: _______________________________________________________________________________

Current Grade: _________________ Current Homeroom: ____________________________________________

Phone Number: _______________________________________

Any known Allergies or Health Conditions: _________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

(Please bring your own snack if you need to accommodate allergies.)



Calling all math students going into 2nd grade! 
 
Would you like to spend a few days practicing basic math skills to help you 
get ready for the new school year? If so, sign up, show up, and get ready to 
have fun! 
 
Who: Incoming second graders for the 2024-2025 school year 
 
What: Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp 
 
When: July 22-25, 9:00-10:15 
 
Where: Ms. Aug’s classroom, room 25 
 
Why: to help you prepare for a new school year as a second grader, ready to 
take on math! We will be practicing basic addition and subtraction; 
identifying patterns; and doing some fun activities related to math. 
 
Cost: $60.00- due at the time of registration. Cash or check. When writing a 
check, please make payable to OLV, Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp.  
**If you need to cancel at any time, you will receive a refund of $25.  
 
Registration deadline: Thursday, May30   
 
Enjoy your summer and I look forward to working with you! 
☺ 
Miss Aug 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s email address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature & phone number:  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Current Teacher’s Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

 



 
Calling all math students 

going into 3rd grade! 
 
Would you like to spend a few days reviewing basic math skills to help you 
get ready for the new school year? If so, sign up, show up, and get ready to 
have fun!  
 
Who: Incoming third graders for the 2024-2025 school year 
 
What: Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp 
 
When: July 22-25, 10:15-11:30 
 
Where: Ms. Aug’s classroom, room 25 
 
Why: To help you prepare for a new school year as a third grader, ready to 
take on more math! We will be reviewing regrouping with addition and 
subtraction as well as some other skills and fun activities related to math. 
 
Cost: $60.00- due ahead of time or the day of camp. Cash or check. When 
writing a check, please make payable to OLV, Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp.  
 
Registration deadline: Thursday, May 30   
 
Enjoy your summer break and I look forward to working with you! 
☺ 
Miss Aug 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Miss Aug’s Summer Math Camp 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s email address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature & phone number:  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Current Teacher’s Name: ____________________________________________________________ 







HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT TEST PREP CLASS                                      SUMMER, 2024 

 

TEACHER:  Mrs. Julie Kraemer, 40 years of experience, Master’s in Education 

 

WHAT:  Small individualized group sessions to prepare incoming 8th graders for the 

November HSPT.  I cover all academic areas (verbal skills, reading, math, spelling, 

grammar) as well as crucial test-taking strategies and timing tips. 

 

WHEN: Choose ONE session (Monday through Thursday) from the following: 

June 10 – 13,    17 – 20,    24 – 27 

July  15 – 18,    22 – 25,    29 – Aug. 1 

 

Time:  Choose ONE only:       9:00 – 11:00 a.m.            OR            12:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  My home @ 5487 Romilda Drive, Cincinnati, OH 45238 (right behind St. 

Antoninus Church) 

 

MATERIALS NEEDED:  Prep Book (Kaplan 7th edition Catholic High School Entrance 

Exams – available on Amazon), notebook, folder, index cards, highlighter, pencil 

 

TO REGISTER: Text me @ 513-910-3673 with your name and email, student’s 

name and school.   Send 1st and 2nd choices of dates/times. Cost is $130; half is 

due ($65 cash only) by May 1st to hold the spot. You may put it in a marked 

envelope in the cooler on my porch starting April 1st. The remainder is due upon 

the first day of class. Classes are on a first come, first served basis. 



Youth Scholarship League
Details:

When: March 24th – May 26th. Sunday Nights
(no league on Easter, March 31st and Mother’s Day, May 12th)

Time: Practice starts at 6:15pm, League starts at 6:30pm

Where: Western Bowl

Open to: Anyone in 4th grade thru high school

4 person teams (if you don’t have a full team, we can randomly
match you up on the first night)

Some bowlers in this league will average 200, bowlers should at least be able to
average 75 pins/game to have a good experience.

Cost: $112($14/ week) + sanction card*
Full payment must be received by week 2.

*Must purchase a Youth sanction card for an additional $4.

Scholarship Details: $40 of $112 goes into a scholarship fund which will be
distributed back to the bowlers through USBC’s SMART Scholarship Program.

Funds can be used to offset the cost of higher education. Visit
https://www.bowl.com/smart/ for more information.

Questions:

Jasonchonaker24@yahoo.com

https://www.bowl.com/smart/
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